
Bristol Fish Committee Minutes 

Bristol Town Hall

January 6, 2022

Committee Members Present: Jay Crooker, Rick Poland, Alison Hanley Lee

Community members: Peter Anderson and Adam Sprague

Next meeting will be February 10, 2022 at 4pm. 

Fish Ladder Progress:

Peter Anderson of Natural concepts has started back up at the Fish Ladder. A permanent fence to go 
around the Fish Ladder was discussed at the meeting. The veneer work should be completed by spring. 
Some pools will need to be raised due to water overflow last spring. 

Adam Sprague has been asked by the fish committee to give an estimate of a footbridge that will cross 
over the top of the fishway.

Other Business:

Rick and Alison will attend the next selectman’s meeting to ask for a $2000.00 budget for the Fish 
committee. 

Meeting adjourned at 5pm


